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The start of the Spring season is just around the corner, and these next few 

months are filled with so much excitement! Meanwhile, in the spirit of Lent, we 
pray that our faith guide us through this time of repentance and reflection. We 

wish you all a Blessed Easter with your families.  

Upcoming Events
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Don’t miss out on this 
year’s Spring Musical!

Click here to 
purchase tickets.

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/spring-musical


Click here to reserve your spot today!

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/gentlemens-dinner


Alumni Spotlights!Alumni Spotlights!
What have you been up to?

We love seeing what our alumni accomplish. 
Send any updates to alumni@sjbdhs.org! 

 John Lazzaro ‘05 
Publishes Book 

A Vanishing New York
New York is filled with forsaken buildings, 

each ravaged by the exploits of 
modernization, each having fascinating 

histories. This photographic essay explores 
over 40 of the most evocative abandoned 

sites in the Empire State and puts their 
individual stories in the larger context of 

New York’s historical legacy. Photographer 
and author John Lazzaro traveled the state, 
capturing what’s left of such places before 

they are inevitably swept away by time.

The story of 
DiCarlo Food Service, 

a family affair of 60 years 
on Long Island

As featured on greaterlongisland.com 

Click here for the full story.

https://greaterlongisland.com/the-story-of-dicarlo-food-service-a-family-affair-of-60-years-on-long-island/


A special announcement for all alumni!
SJB is bringing back...

Career Day!Career Day!

We are excited to announce the return of Career Day for the up-
coming 2023-2024 school year!

While precise dates have yet to be determined, we ask anyone 
who may be interested in participating to please complete the 

Career Day Interest Form on our website. Once you have 
completed the form, stay tuned for more details. 

Click here to access the Interest Form.

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/alumni-career-day


Office of Advancement & Development
looks back on this year’s

Pack Out for Our TroopsPack Out for Our Troops

Special thanks to all those who collaborated and 
contributed to this meaningful effort. With the help and 

support of many, 200 care packages were shipped out to the 
troops aiding Ukraine. 

Throughout the month of January, students, parents, faculty, 
staff, and friends donated items to be included in each care 
package. On Tuesday, January 24th, volunteers combined 

their efforts to prepare each parcel for 
mailing.

The “Pack-Out” was hosted in partnership with Good 
Samaritan University Hospital, the American Legion 

West Islip Post 1738, and the Dennis P. Keenan 
Foundation. In addition, Our Lady of Peace School 
hosted a “Socks for Soldiers” Drive in support of our 

campaign, and generously donated an abundance of socks.



Reunions!Reunions!
Registration is now available for the 

SJB Class of 1973
50 Year Reunion!

In honor of this milestone, the class is 
celebrating with an 
exclusive two-day

event. Tickets are $150 per 
person and include entry to both nights.

Click here to register.

For Hotel Accomodations:
Courtyard Long Island Islip/Courthouse 

Complex for $249-$269/night.
For reservations, please call (888) 

236-2427 [group rate code: SSB] and 
provide the full group name which is St. 

John the Baptist H.S. Reunion 1973.

If you have any questions, please 
contact Diane at 

dpcolgan55@gmail.com.

Attention SJB Class of 1983!Attention SJB Class of 1983!
Planning for the 40 Year Reunion has officially begun!

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/73reunion


Alumni Information Alumni Information 
Are you looking to coordinate your next class reunion?!

Whether you’ll be celebrating 10 or 30+ years of Cougar Pride, we’re 
here to help!

Some tips to get you started:
*Keep us in the loop! Contact our Alumni Coordinator 

(Ms. Jessica Vespa) at alumni@sjbdhs.org or 631-587-8000 x 162
*Create a Facebook Page for your class (if you don’t have one already)

and accumulate interest from former classmates who may want to 
participate in planning as an active member in your reunion committee.
*Collect pricing information for local venues and brainstorm when and

where.
*Don’t rule out SJB! Multiple locations throughout our campus may

double as the perfect event space for your reunion.
*Upon request, we can provide you with your class list and a “save the

date” to get you started.

Stay Connected!
Have you recently moved or changed your email address? Perhaps 
you haven’t updated your information since graduation? In any case, 

there is now an easy way to inform us of changes to your contact 
details! Just fill out the brief Alumni Information Form on our website to 

update your records and never miss out on SJB Alumni news.

Click here to access the SJB Alumni Information Form. 

https://stjohnthebaptistdhs.net/alumni-homepage

SJBAdmin
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